

CITY OF RACINE • BUILDING DEPARTMENT

730 WASHINGTON AVENUE • ROOM 307 • RACINE WISCONSIN 53403 PHONE 262 636 9464 • FAX 262 636 9329 • www.cityofracine.org

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

May 31, 2013

TO:

DEBBIE SCHWEITZER

FROM:

KENNETH PLASKI

CHIEF BUILDING INSPECTOR

RE:

Communication to Public Works and

Services Committee

Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from the Chief Building Inspector/Weed Commissioner regarding revisions to Chapter 42 – Environment, Article 3 - Weeds of the Racine Municipal Code.

Would like to insert language into the Municipal code that only one official notification letter per year is required for property owners who fail to keep weeds and/or grasses below 9 inches in height. After the first notification has been made, direct referrals to DPW for cutting would be made without further notice to the property owner.

13-9025